
 
 

 

The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) has introduced an interactive “self-checker” on its website. The 
self-checker tool isn’t intended to replace a medical diagnosis or treatment. Rather, it was developed to 
help individuals decide when to treat their symptoms safely at home and when to seek medical care. 
Please share this tool with your patients if it may be of use. For more information, please visit the CDC’s 
dedicated testing site at https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/testing.html. 
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